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Testimony in support of: House Bill 2765: Relating to treated wastewater discharged 

by the South Suburban Sanitary District; declaring an emergency. 

 

Submitted to: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 

Water 

 

Dear Chair Helm Vice-Chairs Hartman and Owens and members of the committee, 

 

My name is Lisa Stringer. I am a citizen of Klamath Falls, Oregon.  

 

Please pass HB 2765 to help provide the much needed water resources to the 

refuge. As there is a need for this water to help the survival of all the animals in the 

refuge, the passage of this bill is necessary for the future of Klamath Falls. The 

passage of this bill will help the residents of Klamath Falls in numerous ways: the 

passage of this bill will positively affect the customers of the SSSD from avoiding rate 

increases, support the refuge, and in turn, bring in more tourists (which increases 

revenue for our small town), and allows the wastewater to be used in an innovative 

and beneficial way. For these reasons and more, I support the passage of HB 2765, 

and I hope you will support our residents by passing this bill. 

 

 

I respectfully encourage you to vote YES on HB 2765. 

 

 

Lisa Stringer 

 


